
Workshop to focus on Nevada
commerce tax
Lake  Tahoe  South  Shore  Chamber  of  Commerce  will  host
a training with Alex Smith on what is required for Nevada
commerce tax for businesses that gross less than $4 million.

The training will be on June 7 from 9-10am at the chamber
conference room in Stateline.

Nevada  implemented  a  $1.5  billion  tax  plan  to  fund  its
education system. As part of the plan, the state created a
business entity tax called the “commerce tax.” The commerce
tax law became effective July 1, 2015.

Each  business  registered  to  do  business  with  Nevada  is
required to file, although those whose gross is less than $4
million will not be paying the commerce tax.

This training is for all Nevada registered businesses that
gross less than $4 million.

Topics of discussion:

•      Filing requirement

•      Filing Return.
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